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Brooklyn – The following statement has been issued by Senator Golden’s Office regarding an

upcoming women’s business event:

“Each year, Senator Golden holds several well received events to provide options to his

constituents for personal and business development. Our upcoming event, which we have

chosen not to hold, is similar to ones being organized by other elected officials, as well as

classes conducted in local high schools. The Senator’s support of legislation and programs to

help create jobs for all New Yorkers is a matter of public record, and we will be holding

future events to assist them in finding and keeping a job.”


